Coopérative
Hydro Embrun
Inc.

July 3, 2013

Ms. Kirstin Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Notice of Application EB-2013-0122
Dear Ms. Walli:

As per your letter of direction dated June 28 2013 Cooperative file to the Board a pdf version of
the completed Notice.

Yours Truly,

Benoit Lamarche
General Manager

821, rue Notre-Dame, Suite 200, Embrun (Ontario) KOA 1W1 TEL.: (613)443-5110 FAX: (613)443-0495



